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BULLETIN	for Service TSP Representatives

Subject:	 Special TSP Poster — “April is Financial Literacy Month”

Date:	 March 19, 2010

The Thrift Savings Plan (TSP) is pleased to announce the publication of its special poster, 
“Get Financially Fit with the TSP,” in support of Financial Literacy Month in April 2010. The 
poster features an image of a dollar bill lifting weights. We hope that you can use the poster 
in conjunction with your “April is Financial Literacy Month” activities. By reminding partici-
pants that the TSP is a benefit which can help them meet their long-term financial and retire-
ment goals, we feel that you will be supporting the objectives of this literacy campaign. 

An electronic version of the poster is attached to this bulletin and is also available on the TSP 
website. The TSP will not be issuing a supply of posters to agency and service central distri-
bution points. 

Please print the poster and display it in highly visible areas, such as employee lounges, hall-
ways, cafeterias, etc., and/or forward the electronic posters to your service members. It is 
important to remind participants to periodically reassess their TSP investments, particularly in 
light of the economic events of the past few years. The posters are an easy way to convey this 
message. 

PAMELA-JEANNE MORAN 
Director 
Office of Participant Services

Attachment

Inquiries:	 Questions concerning this bulletin should be directed to the Federal Retirement Thrift 
Investment Board at 202-942-1460.

Chapter:	 This bulletin may be filed in Chapter 2, General Information.

Supersedes: 	 The bulletin supersedes TSP Bulletin 09-U-7, Special TSP Poster — “April is Financial 
Literacy Month,” dated March 11, 2009.
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